
  BRADBURY PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Jacaranda Avenue, Bradbury P.O. Box 4188, Bradbury 2560 

Phone:  4625 2271  Fax:  4628 0007 

Email: bradbury-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Website: www.bradbury-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

   
14/2/18 

 

Bradbury Public School 

Introducing our new award system in 2018 
 

After feedback and consultation with parents at the parent forum in 2017, staff and 

students, Bradbury Public School is introducing a new award system in 2018. 

We are providing you with a visual display to help you understand and monitor the new award 

system. (on the reverse of this note) 

 

To encourage self- discipline, teachers issue positive responses for safe, respectful and 

learner behaviours. These are known as “Classroom Buzzies.”  These buzzies are blue in 

colour. Students will save these in class until they receive 10 as they can be “cashed in” to 

their class teacher for a merit award. 

 

10 classroom buzzies= 1 merit award 

5 merit awards= 1 school ribbon 

3 school ribbons= 1 school banner 

3 school banners = 1 school medallion 

 
It will be the responsibility of the students and parents to keep all awards in a safe place 

so they can be sent in and registered for the next level award. The awards will be returned 

to the student. 

 

Students who receive a school medallion prior to Year 6 will be able to restart the process 

to work towards a second medallion. 

School ribbons will be presented at each fortnightly assembly. School Banners and 

Medallions will be presented at Week 9 and 10 assemblies each term.  Parents are welcome 

to attend these assemblies each fortnight. 

 

Students in Year 5 and 6 only have until the end of March to bring in any merit awards 

they have at home to receive the next level award. Kindergarten to Year 4 will only be able 

to use any merit awards received in 2018. 
 

 

Mrs Sivell 

Rel. Deputy Principal 
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